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June 4, 2024

TO: Memb f the Equitabl th & ing C itt
O embers of the Equitable Grow Housing Committee 202401486

FROM: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager

SUBJECT: Presentation — Notwithstanding Ordinance for Elm Street Plaza

Attached is the presentation for the proposed Notwithstanding Ordinance permitting the
installation of Elm Street Plaza (located between W. 5th Street and W. 6t Street) at 525 Elm Street
in the Central Business District.
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